
 

2021 
 
Dear Local Merchant,  
 

 
Penn Fair Swim Club is a small, community owned and operated swim club with a 50+ year history, in the 
Hedgerow Woods neighborhood of Falls Township.  Penn Fair has family events planned all summer long 
which increases the sense of community in the neighborhood, including our patriotic 4th of July Bike 
Parade, family picnics, bingo nights, and root beer float specials.  
 
Each year we rely heavily on the generosity of our local merchants to help support our community pool. 
We accept any and all donations to help offset our operating costs and enhance our special, family events.  
 
Supporting Penn Fair would be a fabulous way to advertise your business. We would be happy to 
advertise your generosity at the pool, on our website, and on our Facebook page.  
 
Additionally, you could opt to become a corporate sponsor for Penn Fair.  For $250, we will proudly 
display your banner from Memorial Day to Labor Day of the upcoming season, as well as include your 
logo as a sponsor on our web site and promote your business on our Facebook page.  We'll make our 
members and guests aware of any promotions you'd like and they'll be encouraged to patronize your 
establishment throughout the year as a thank you for your support.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. Working together in our community to support one another 
is what makes this a wonderful place to live, and raise our families. 
 
Please contact our pool President, Debbie Manella, at ​pennfairswim@gmail.com ​or 215-346-6048 to 
discuss any questions regarding the Penn Fair Swim Club. 
 
Sincerely, 
Debbie Manella 
President, Penn Fair Swim Club 

 
Donations can be mailed to the following address: 

 
 Penn Fair Swim Club  

211 Elbow Lane  
Morrisville, PA 19067  

 
Visit us on Facebook:  ​www.facebook.com/pennfairswim 

Or at our website: ​www.pennfairswimclub.com 
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